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RESOLVED: That the University Senate of Cal Poly Humboldt recommends to the 
President that the attached revision to the Course Numbering Policy be approved. 
 
RESOLVED: That the policy be implemented immediately for all new courses and course 
revisions, and that the Office of Academic Affairs and the Integrated Curriculum Committee 
work to bring existing courses into alignment by AY 25/26. 
 
RATIONALE: The proposed revisions correspond with recent revisions to GE Areas E and F, offer 
the first formal definition of Supplemental Instruction at Cal Poly Humboldt, facilitate the 
identification of writing intensive courses as per GWAR requirements, and streamline/clarify 
policy language. 


